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Subject: Safeguarding our children is our top concern: Unveiling new child safety guidelines! 

Dear parents & caregivers, 

Ensuring the safety of our little ones is paramount to us all. We are fully cognizant of this 

responsibility at the Abu Dhabi Early Childhood Authority (ECA) and the Abu Dhabi Public 
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Health Centre (ADPHC) and we work closely with you to uphold it. For this reason, we have 

compiled two comprehensive child safety guides, one for safety at home and another for safety 

in vehicles. The guidebooks highlight comprehensive instructions and recommendations to 

help you create a secure environment for children to safely explore their surroundings. They 

also offer guidance on installing the necessary equipment to safeguard youngsters against 

hazards, both at home and on the road. 

The two essential guides, prepared and reviewed by ECA in collaboration with ADPHC, adhere 

to international best practices and policy recommendations as well as global health and safety 

guidelines. 

Your dedication to the well-being of children entrusted to your care is invaluable, and so we 

encourage you to download these guides and acquaint yourself with the security protocols 

outlined within. All you have to do is simply scan the barcode below to gain access to the 

information and tools required to ensure your children's safety at all times. 

Scan to get the Child Injury 

Prevention Documents 

Thank you for allowing us to assist you in nurturing and protecting 

your precious ones. 

@) adphc_ae @) abudhabi_eca 

For more information, you can reach us on info@adphc.gov.ae 

Warm regards, 

Abu Dhabi Early Childhood Authority & Abu Dhabi Public Health Center 




